
St. Paul City Council Members: 
  
Although it is a late date, I urge you to reconsider the repurpose of the Gillette building 
with the  
new Saint ball park.Two points that I appreciate with the repurpose plan is that 500 
parking space 
would be in the lower level and that the Gillette building would be an effective sound 
barrier for 
the lower town area.  Not everyone wishes to hear the crowds at the park events, 
  
My wife and I live in Hugo, but we have a daughter in the Parkside apts.  I don't need to 
tell you, but 
at the best of times, parking is difficult.  We used to enjoy going to the farmers market, 
but we have  
stopped going there because parking was such a problem. 
  
The current stadium plan is good, but with the Gillette building repurposed, it could be 
great! 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Terrence & Debra Hurd 
4354 Victor Hugo Blvd 
Hugo, MN  55038-4431 
  
tbonehurd@yahoo.com 


